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Friday 23rd June 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re:  Seahorses Class 

 

I am writing to inform you of who will be replacing Mrs Dickinson when she begins her 

maternity leave on Tuesday 10th July 2018. 

 

I am delighted to be able to announce that Mrs Glitherow has agreed to be the full time 

teacher in the Seahorses Class until the end of this term.  This will ensure that children are 

not disrupted in their learning and the curriculum will continue as normal. 

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Dickinson the very best of luck and I will of course 

keep you updated via the newsletter when we have any news. 

 

If you have any concerns, please discuss them with Mrs Glitherow in the first instance. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Angela Boxall  

Headteacher 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
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